





Nursery

17 May 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

The exam season has started positively for our students. It has been rewarding to see them doing their very best at each of the exams they have taken so far.

Year 11 Inspired Learning students will start study leave after half-term. This means that their final day within the centre will be Friday, 24 May 2024. After half-term students need only to attend for their exams.

Staff will be available at Inspired Learning if students wish for specific support and revision in centre; this can be arranged by emailing Miss Wingham at l.wingham@pcs.hants.sch.uk.

I hope you will join me in wishing the young people the best of luck for their exams and share in the pride we have in their journey to this point.

Yours sincerely

1811

Jamie Bryce Deputy Head of School















